
 
 
  
 

 

Draft Site Selection Guidelines 

Motion 06-004 

On August 23, 2006, based on the recommendation from the Conservation Area Site 
Selection Guidelines Technical Work Group (PDD-06-003), the Steering Committee 
acknowledged the Draft Final Guidelines for the Screening and Evaluation of Potential 
Conservation Area (August 10, 2006) with the recognition that it is the intent of the 
Program Manager that the document remain in draft form for one full cycle for the 
securement of at least one riparian habitat and one backwater habitat creation site through 
the annual work plan process. The motion was moved by Bill Werner, seconded by Phil 
Lehr, and adopted by consensus. 

http://www.lcrmscp.gov/steeringcmte/decisions/PDD06003.pdf

